
Leaf Service Reminder 

Dear [Community Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As the fall season approaches, we would like to remind 

you that our annual leaf collection service will begin on [start date] and run through [end date]. 

Please have your leaves raked to the curb by [specific date], and ensure that they are free of any 

other debris to avoid delays in service. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at [contact information]. We appreciate your 

cooperation in keeping our community clean. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Organization Name] 


